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On October 7, 2022, at approximately 4:40 AM, Hollis officers responded to an Alsun Drive
address for a report of someone actively stealing from a parked motor vehicle. Officers
located a subject in the area who took flight upon their arrival. That subject, identified as
Sean Gerber, 37, of Nashua, was subsequently taken into custody. He was ultimately
charged with Theft From a Motor Vehicle, Resisting Arrest, and Loitering.

Over the next several days, officers continued investigations into several thefts that had
occurred recently in Hollis. After developing probable cause that Gerber was responsible
for these thefts, an arrest warrant was issued, charging him with several counts of Theft by
Unauthorized Taking, and one count of Burglary. All these offenses are felonies.

Shortly after his arrest in Hollis, Gerber was arrested in Massachusetts for similar offenses.
He remained incarcerated in that state for several months, before being transferred back to
New Hampshire to face his charges here. On 12/7/22, Officers responded to the
Hillsborough County House of Corrections and took Gerber into custody based our warrant.
He was processed and remanded back to the custody of HCHOC. His charges are
currently pending in the Hillsborough County Superior Court, Southern District.



